# Stephen Barker

From:

Catherine Moore

Sent:

03 February 2022 13:20

To:

clerk@whalleyparishcouncil.org.uk; blparishclerk@outlook.com;

enquiries@visitwhalley.com; Cllr G Mirfin; Cllr M Hindle; East Police Licensing; Lancashire Fire & Rescue; Public Health Licensing; Environmental Health; Planning;

Trading Standards; Protection of Children

Cc:

Duquid, Camille; Stephen Barker

Subject:

Licensing Act 2003: Consultation - Draft Cumulative Impact Assessment 2022-2025

### **Dear Consultee**

At its meeting on 1 February 2022 the Council's Licensing Committee considered and approved a draft Cumulative Impact Assessment in relation to licensed premises in the Whalley and Painter Wood area.

Prior to the policy being adopted, it authorised the Head of Legal and Democratic Services to consult with interested parties to give them an opportunity to make representations.

A copy of the draft Cumulative Impact Assessment is available to view on the link below: <a href="https://democracy.ribblevalley.gov.uk/documents/s2602/CUMULATIVE%20IMPACT%20ASSESSMENT%202022%20-%202025.pdf">https://democracy.ribblevalley.gov.uk/documents/s2602/CUMULATIVE%20IMPACT%20ASSESSMENT%202022%20-%202025.pdf</a>

Should you wish to contribute to the consultation please submit your comments to <u>licensing@ribblevalley.gov.uk</u> by Thursday 17 March 2022.

## Regards

## Catherine

## Catherine Moore | Licensing Officer |

Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire BB7 2RA
T: 01200 414454 | E: catherine.moore@ribblevalley.gov.uk W: www.ribblevalley.gov.uk



